
April 30, 2019

 

Dear Clients,  
There are going to be notable changes happening to San Luis Obispo  

County Courthouses.  
- San Luis Obispo County:  

- The San Luis Obispo Court invites you to join us for Community 
Law Day:   
- When: May 1st 2019 5pm - 7pm  
- Where: San Luis Obispo and Paso Robles Superior Courthouses  
- Free Admission 
- Judge Presentations, Ask-A-Lawyer, and Legal Services will be 

offered.  
Best,   
USA Legal Network

For more information or any questions feel free to contact us at 
(213)-607-9000


